
Flint Class 

 

Flint Class had a busy, if a little short, term this time round! The students contributed 

massively towards helping organise the "Move a Marathon" challenge for Sport Relief 

and measured a variety of distances at Main Site and Post-16. On Friday itself, we all 

went to Greenham Common and walked/run a large section of the Common for 

Sport Relief and most of the students covered at least 3 miles. It was incredible to see 

the determination on show! In addition to this, we have continued to work on our 

First Aid skills and was fortunate enough to practise the correct methods on 

dummies. Finally, we have all really enjoyed using the teen drama "Freaks and 

Geeks" for a weekly lesson based around coming of age themes. All of the staff 

have been so impressed with the student's attitude and approach to these lessons, 

as they have all discussed complex themes and been respectful of different 

opinions.  

 

 

 
 


